
FRASER PUBLIC SCHOOLS DOES NOT DISCRIMINATE ON THE BASIS OF RACE, COLOR, NATIONAL ORIGIN, SEX, AGE, HEIGHT, WEIGHT, RELIGION, MARITAL STATUS, OR DISABILITY IN ITS PROGRAMS AND ACTIVITIES.  THE FOLLOWING PERSON HAS BEEN DESIGNATED TO HANDLE INQUIRIES 
REGARDING THE NONDISCRIMINATION POLICIES: HUMAN RESOURCES DIRECTOR, 33466 GARFIELD, FRASER, MI 48026 (586) 439-7000. 

 

 

 

33466	Garfield			Fraser,	MI	48026	
www.fraser.k12.mi.us	

p	586.439.7000	
f	586.439.7001	

Dear Fraser Families,  
 
The Macomb Intermediate School District is working in cooperation with our 21 local school 
districts and community organizations, to coordinate emergency child care for children birth-12 
years old for those employees on the front lines supporting our Macomb County Community.  
 
These efforts are being coordinated per Governor Whitmer’s Executive Order on Expanded Child 
Care Access during the COVID-19 Emergency. 
There will be 3 ways for Essential Workers and families to contact the Macomb ISD, using one of 
the options listed below: 
Phone 
Call Kelly Adamek or Sherine Katba at the Macomb ISD 586.412.2676 
Email  
Email a Macomb ISD Emergency Child Care Coordinator 

• Kelly Adamek kadamek@misd.net  
• JoAnne Elkin  jelkin@misd.net  
• Sherine Katba skatba@misd.net 

Online 
Members of the Essential Workforce can go to https://www.helpmegrow-mi.org/essential and 
your information will be routed to a MISD Emergency Child Care Coordinator 
 
An Essential Worker is defined as:  
Health care workers, home health workers, direct care workers, emergency medical service 
providers, first responders, law enforcement personnel, sanitation workers, child care workers 
(including any employees acting as child care workers in essential workforce child care centers), 
personnel providing correctional services, postal workers, public health employees, key government 
employees, court personnel, and others providing critical infrastructure to Michiganders.  
 
Critical infrastructure includes utilities, manufacturing, mass transit, and groceries or other 
essential supplies, goods, or equipment.  
 
Key government employees includes child protective services workers, child welfare workers, foster 
care workers including those from contracted agencies, recipient rights workers, employees of the 
Executive Office of the governor, cabinet officers and their designees, Department of Health and 
Human Services field office staff, Unemployment Insurance Agency employees, and other employees 
identified by the Department of Technology, Management, and Budget.  
 
We are committed to the health and wellbeing of young children and all who care for, educate, 
and work on their behalf.  
 
Please share this letter with other Essential Workers who may need support.  
 
Sincerely,  
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